
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
PROJECT UPDATE  
State Road (SR) A1A/Haven Ashe Bridge Maintenance Project  
Over the Boca Raton Inlet   
Palm Beach County, FL 
Financial Project ID: 433896-1-52-01 

BRIDGE TO REOPEN OCTOBER 8 
The SR A1A/Haven Ashe Bridge over the Boca Raton Inlet will reopen to vehicle and pedestrian traffic at 
approximately noon on Thursday, October 8. Normal bridge operations have resumed with on-demand 
openings for marine vessels. Painting operations are anticipated to continue through the month of October.  

PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
• This project in the city of Boca Raton 

consists of painting the steel and 
concrete portions of the State Road 
A1A/Haven Ashe Bridge over the 
Boca Raton Inlet (Bridge No. 
930060). 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Khosrow “KG” Gandjei, E.I. 
FDOT Construction Project Manager 
Phone: (561) 531-3877 
Email: khosrow.gandjei@dot.state.fl.us  
 

Angel Streeter Gardner  
Community Outreach Specialist 
Phone: (561) 886-8773 
Email: angel@valerin-group.com 

Construction Cost: $802,818     Construction Began:  August 8, 2020     Anticipated Completion: Late Fall 2020 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,  

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Intermittent sidewalk closures may oc-

cur. Northbound and southbound side-
walks will not be closed simultaneously. 

• Marine traffic will be maintained 
through the navigable waterway.  

For more information on FDOT 
District Four construction pro-
jects, please visit our website: 
www.d4fdot.com.  


